
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

October 2019         Issue 5 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Autumn 1: Generosity  

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 4th October: 
Year 1    -   Maisie Evans & 
                   Jack Nicholls 
Year 2    -   Amelie Fisher & 
 Declan Pearce 
Year 3    -   Darcey Stanley & 
 Ellie-May Finch 
Year 4    -   Daisy Dainty & 
 Jessica Oakley 
Year 5    -   Lexi Hampton & 
 Amber Bennett 
Year 6    -   Eliza Khalid & 
 Harry Thomas 

Sport Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sport Stars of the week: 
Week ending 4th October: 
Year 1    -   Bobby Capewell 
Year 2    -   Theodore Beck 
Year 3    -   Enzo Mannino 
Year 4    -   Ava Gordon 
Year 5    -   Madison Smith 
Year 6    -   Archie Pountain 

                   

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival in church will be taking place on Friday 11th October at 9:30am. This 
year we have decided to support The Kingsway Church Food Bank in Wombourne, a local 

foodbank who provides food parcels to families who need additional help in Wombourne and 
surrounding areas.  

They would like plenty of tinned and dried food as well as shampoo, conditioner, body wash 
and baby items such as powdered milk, nappies and baby wipes. Please make sure that any 

items donated have at least two months left before their best before date.  
If you are able to help in anyway it would be greatly appreciated and helps our children to 

understand how they can all contribute to helping other people. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Parents Lunch 
Year 1 parents are invited to have lunch with 

their children on Thursday 10th October 
which will begin at 12noon.  

Up to 2 people per child can attend. The 
dinner will cost £2.70 each, please pay the 

correct amount on ParentPay to book a 
place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 
School photographs will be taking place on 

Tuesday 8th October. If children have 
siblings who are below school age and you 
would like a photo of them together please 
come into school for 8:15am. Children who 

have siblings in school will have their photos 
taken together during the school day. 

FOSB Christmas Card Designs 
Blank Christmas card design sheets and 

order forms have been sent home today to 
children who are not attending the FOSB 

after school club. 
 If your child wishes to design a Christmas 

card please make sure all designs and 
orders with payment are handed in by Friday 

11th October. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that due to school 
photos taking place in the hall, there 
will be no break sales on Tuesday 8th 

October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aldi Stickers 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in 
Aldi ‘Kit for Schools’ stickers, we have now 

almost filled our first poster! 
These stickers give us the opportunity of 

getting more sports kits for pupils and give 
us a chance of winning £20,000! The more 
posters we complete the more chances we 
get so please keep sending the stickers in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


